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13/05/2021  11:54:112021/2279/PVL OBJ Uma Baska We live at 27 Mercer Street, and use Earlham street extensively. We are also very close by and can hear 

noise from around the seven dials. We have 2 young children.  We are agree with points that have been 

raised by the CGNA

Namely: 

-       Noise from so much outside activity all along the road until 10pm every night in a narrow street with 

higher buildings on both sides than elsewhere in the area, where you get the ¿canyon¿ amplification effect 

that we all know about.

 

-       Antisocial behaviour arising from drinking without food, particularly in the large communal area nearest 

the Dial which will not be attached to any particular premises and where people could even rock up with 

bottles from off-licences.

 

-       Ongoing activity in the wider area long after the ¿streateries¿ have been cleared away each evening, 

especially from people who have to move but still have drinks to finish.

 

-       Limited room for pedestrians who need to pass each other on the pavement or on the street, when 

people start to return to the area in large numbers and when the theatres re-open.

 

-       Everything continuing for months, and possibly more than a year, well after customers can return to 

normal dining and drinking inside later this Summer.

Please therefore do reject this request.  We would ask that restaurants be enjoyed more so in Soho where 

outside seating has already been established.

14/05/2021  07:41:342021/2279/PVL OBJ Henry Hogarth 1.¿¿¿Outside operations should cease by 21:00 each night.

2¿¿¿Earlham Street be returned to its normal state with 2 weeks after hospitality businesses are permitted by 

the Government to return to operating inside their own premises without social distancing. After this time there 

is no justification for special consideration of use of the public realm.

3¿¿Reinstatement of residents¿ parking and business loading bays that were lost in the temporary changes 

in¿2020, using the empty kerb space in Monmouth Street South and Shorts Gardens.
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